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House Bill 3501 is yet more of the insane, impractical, and barely thought-out 

"governance" that has, over the last ten years, turned me from a liberal-as-you-

please, reliable Democrat voter into someone who will now consider supporting 

Republicans for public office. Flatly put, I will not only watch the progress of this bill, I 

will actively work against the re-election of anyone who votes to advance it. 

Opponents of this bill, rejoice, because you have just gained another donor come 

election time. 

 

Enough is way past enough -- this Oregonian is beyond fed up with the deterioration 

of our once eminently beautiful and livable state. I will not stand by and let terrible 

ideas promulgated by clueless ideologues who feel electorally invulnerable to 

continue to turn our communities into havens for drug abuse, stolen-property rings, 

and human trafficking. I oppose this bill vehemently. 


